امتحان درس: زبان انگلیسی یایه: دهم رشته: ریاضی

#امتحان بصورت مجازی می باشد و هر دانش آموز فقط تعداد محدودی از این سوالات را به صورت شفاهی پاسخ می دهد.

Read the text. Circle the correct answers.

My great aunt Emily is 1 (than /the/ a) oldest person 2 (in / of / at) my family. She's ninety-five years old. She's very 3 (calmly / calm / calmly). She sleeps 4 (good / well / often) at night. And she seems happier 5 (that / than / of) all my other family and friends. So what's great aunt Emily's secret? She eats very 6 (health / healthy / healthily) food. She isn't a vegetarian but she hardly 7 (never / ever / rarely) eats meat. She eats lots of rice and vegetables and she eats 8 (fresh / fresher / freshly) fish four times a week. Also, she gets up at 5.30 a.m. every day. She 9 (ever / always / every) says, 'The morning is the best part 10 (at / in / of) the day.'

- Complete the following conversation using the words below. There are two extra words.
- γ increase get cheetah protect dangerous plans alive take –
 endangered

رشته: ریاضی	پایه: دهم	امتحان درس: زبان انگلیسی
ﺎﮬﻰ ﭘﺎﺳﺦ ﻣﻰ ﺩﮬﺪ. 	. محدودی از این سوالات را به صورت شف . ـ . ـ . ـ	*امتحان بصورت مجازی می باشد و هر دانش آموز فقط تعداد
to make movies about their care of them.	life,and to teach people how	w to7 more
Fill in the blanks with the	e future or present form of t	he ve <mark>r</mark> bs in brackets.

Reading

There are different animals living on Earth. Animals like leopards, lions, tigers, cheetahs and elephants are wild. They live in their own natural home. Other animals live with or near humans.

Cows, camels, ducks and goats are examples of farm animals living with humans.

they5..... (help) us to move around quickly.

We can also divide wild animals based on where they live. While some wild animals like monkeys and tigers live in the jungle, others live in the desert. Snakes, types of mice and lizards are all desert animals. Animals like zebras and leopards live in the grasslands. And of course, fish, turtles, sharks and whales are sea animals. Jungles, deserts, grasslands and seas are natural homes, or natural habitats, of different wild animals.

All the animals live well together in their natural habitats. That doesn't mean they don't hunt other animals. They all get what they need from their habitats. Still, they are part of nature. Each animal plays a role in its natural home. And they don't destroy nature.

امتحان درس: زبان انگلیسی پایه: دهم رشته: ریاضی

*امتحان بصورت مجازی می باشد و هر دانش آموز فقط تعداد محدودی از این سوالات را به صورت شفاهی پاسخ می دهد.

TRUE OR FALSE

- 1. Animals living in their natural homes don't hurt other animals.
- 2. Each animal has a special part in the place it lives.
- Snakes and lizards are wild animals but turtles are not.
- Goats and sharks have the same habitats.

ANSWER THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS.

- 1. Do the wild animals have a role in destroying nature?
- 2. Where do the wild animals get their food from?
- 3. Name four natural homes in which different animals live?
- 9 Complete the sentences with the comparative or superlative form of the adjective in brackets.

- Y Choose the Odd one out.
- 1. interesting / amazing / useful / wonderful
- 2. Mars / Saturn / Jupiter / Sun
- 3. heart / brain / blood / moon
- 4. red / yellow / liquid / white

رشته: ریاضی	ىايە: دھى	متحان درس: زبان انگلیسی
رسده رياحي	المحت ومحتان	ساحق درسی، رجی ، تحتیسی

شفاهی پاسخ می دهد.	سوالات را به صورت	تعداد محدودی از این س	اشد و هر دانش اموز فقط ت	*امتحان بصورت مجازی می ب

#امتحان بصورت مجازی می باشد و هر دانش آموز فقط تعداد محدودی از این سوالات را به صورت شفاهی پاسخ می دهد.
A Use the sentences below to complete the conversation. One sentence is extra.
CARG.
Amir: You look tired Reza! Anything wrong?
Reza. Not really1
Amir. Really??
Reza. Aliens living among us humans! I really liked the story.
Amir. Come on!4
Reza. Don't you???
Amir: Of course I don't Also, they are too cold or too hot.
Reza. Well, I think we will some day find a form of life in our solar system,
probably on Mars!
Amir. That would be news to me.
Reza: Ok, Let's agree to disagree.
Amir. That would be news to me. Reza. Ok, Let's agree to disagree. a. They fought for control of the planet.
b. I don't know what to say.
c. There's no water or air or anything else on other planets.
d. What was it about?
e. You don't believe in life on other planets, do you?
f. I just stayed awake last night
9 Fill in the blanks with the words in the box. There is one extra word.
donate - defend - carry - laugh - keep - collect
These planes canup to 300 people.

رشته: ریاضی	ىايە: دھى	متحان درس: زبان انگلیسی
رسده رياحي	المحت ومحتان	ساحق درسی، رجی ، تحتیسی

ريحي	المحادث والمحادث	المعادل والماء والماء والمعادلة
ى پاسخ مى دهد. . ـ	حدودی از این سوالات را به صورت شفاه. · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	*امتحان بصورت مجازی می باشد و هر دانش آموز فقط تعداد م
The school buses	the children each morning.	
We are ready to	our country from any attack	
They wanted to t	housands of dollars to help s	ave the wildlife.
We can our body	strong and well by eating h	ealthy food and
doing daily exercises.		
• Fill in the blanks with the	he future or present form	of the verbs in brackets.
I think we1 (ha	ve) special shoes like these	in the future. They
2 (be) very		-O VII
comfortable. Everyone	3 (be) able to wear	them, even children and
old people. The shoes		× <0.
4 (have) wheels,	so they (help) 1	us to move around
quickly.	X	0
Unscramble the following	ng sentences.	
1. there - Iranian - a few	- are - alive - cheetahs -	only.
2. plan – everyone – need	s to - future - the - for.	Maria Varia
State and the state of the stat	<mark>read – is go</mark> ing to – tonight	n. <u>.</u>
Complete the sentences w	with the comparative or super	lative form of the
adjective in brackets.		
This is village in th	e whole country. (pretty)	
Mrs. Symons istea	cher in the school. (good)	
Taxis arebuses. (ex		
This isday of the y	L. M 18	
I think we'll win That team	is ours (bad)	

بايه: دهم رشته: رياضي امتحان درس: زيان انگليسي *امتحان بصورت مجازی می باشد و هر دانش آموز فقط تعداد محدودی از این سوالات را به صورت شفاهی پاسخ می دهد. Fill in the blanks with the given words. defend - healthy - moon - telescope - powerful White blood cells body against diseases. The sky is cloudy. We cannot see the tonight You need a microscope to see something so small. The Hubble telescope goes around Earth every 97 minutes 16 Fill in the blanks with the future or present form of the verbs in brackets. Mr. Alavi is a teacher. Tomorrow, he and his students (30) on a school trip. They (go) to a park out of the city. They (leave) the school at 9. They.....(stay) in the park till afternoon. They (go) into nature and clean it. They (visit) the aquarium in the park, too. Mr. Alavi (talk) about sea animals there. The students (write) a report from this trip. They need to pay attention to everything they see. Other students (read) their friends' reports

and learn many things about nature and sea animals.

۱۶